D-Link Corporation
14420 Myford Road Suite 100 Irvine California United States 92606
Date: 2024/6/20

Federal Communications Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: KAZRGE20NAL as
established for a currently approved device. This application by D-Link Corporation will
establishes a new FCC ID under D-Link Corporation ‘s grantee code for purpose of
marketing. The original grant to Guecte! Wireless Solutions Company Limited, FCCID:
XMR2023RG520NNA, granted on 3/26/2024, 5/7/2023 will remains in effect.

An authorization letter by Quecte! Wireless Sclutions Company Limited is attached.

The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and
representative of this changed device.

External photographs are included in the application.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

D-Link Corporation

Contact Person / Title: Merlin Shao / Senior Manager
Tel.: +886-2-66000123 #5683

E-mail: Merlin.Shao@dlinkcorp.com

Signature:
toth 2,



